
 

Native American 
Scholarship Spring 2024 

The Colorado Council of Professional Archaeologists (CCPA) is 
pleased to announce a scholarship opportunity for Spring 2024 
available to Native American students pursuing degrees and 
training in anthropology, archaeology, museum, or other cultural 
studies. CCPA Native American Scholarships (NAS) are awarded to 
promote high standards of archaeological research, reporting, site 
management, and other studies in cultural and historic 
preservation. 

Up to $1,500.00 will be awarded to one or two Native American graduate 
or undergraduate students. Eligibility and opportunities include: 

o Students enrolled in an accredited Anthropology, Ethnography, or Museum
Studies Program

o Funding for archaeological field school preferably in Colorado or offered through
a Colorado college or university

o THPO, NAGPRA, NEPA, NHPA (Section 106) or historic preservation training
certification, or internships

Applications are due April 25, 2024! 

For more information, visit https://coloradoarchaeologists.org/scholarship-
opportunities/native-american-scholarship/  
Above photo: 2023 NAS recipient Keely Yanito (lower right) is a citizen of the Navajo Nation and 
Graduate student at New Mexico State University.  Keely took part in excavations at Cottonwood 
Springs and is studying tattoo design motifs in the American southwest. 
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